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Feedback from CiCC Members

ni, Participation Officer, Challenge and Participation Team

Letter written by CiCC Members

Dear Young Person,

This letter is to introduce you to the Independent Living Skills (ILS) Workbook. Independence
means being able to make your own decisions and not being dependent on another person. In
order to be independent you need certain knowledge and skills. This workbook focuses on all
different kinds of life skills and independence. This workbook also allows you to show what you
do and do not know. It is okay not to know everything, as you can learn.

The workbook doesn’t have to be rushed; it can be completed as and when you decide. Do not
pressure yourself to complete it all at once, as there are lots of questions so you can complete
it in small chunks. Then, the parts you don’t know, you will learn and this shows areas you need
to think about or learn about. Don’t pressure yourself, some of the things in the booklet are
difficult. You won't know everything, it's all about getting the independence skills for you when
you do leave care.

Please remember that you do not have to fill this out alone, it can be helpful to have someone
you trust to fill it out with you; they can help to discuss the workbook and support you through
it. If you want to fill it out independently then you can do that but ask for help if you need it.

You may be wondering, why now? That is because we have found that many young people do
not have the necessary skills when they leave care, such as knowing how to open a bank
account, cook, iron, or understand benefits, and important form and letters. We hope that
using this workbook will help you learn the skills that you need to be able to do these things
independently, and with confidence.

Warm regards,

The Children in Care Council




